

12 MAY 2014

The Hon John Brumby Chairman COAG Reform Council GPO Box 7015 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Brumby

As you are aware, my Government has taken a decision in the 2014-15 Budget to cease funding the COAG Reform Council after 30 June 2014.

As the Chair of the Council of Australian Governments, I wish to thank you for your hard work and commitment as Chairman of the Council since your appointment in 2012.

I appreciate the expertise and experience you have brought to this role and for the advice and guidance the Council has provided to all governments.

On behalf of First Ministers, I wish you all the best for your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely



12 MAY 2014

Professor Greg Craven COAG Reform Council GPO Box 7015 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Professor Craven

I write to advise that my Government has taken a decision in the 2014-15 Budget to cease funding the COAG Reform Council after 30 June 2014.

As the Chair of the Council of Australian Governments, I wish to thank you for your commitment as Deputy Chairman of the Council since your appointment in 2012.

I appreciate the expertise and experience you have brought to this role and for the advice and guidance the Council has provided to all governments.

On behalf of First Ministers, I wish you all the best for your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely



PRIME MINISTER

Reference: B14/1327

1 2 MAY 2014

Ms Patricia Faulkner AO COAG Reform Council GPO Box 7015 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Faulkner

I write to advise that my Government has taken a decision in the 2014-15 Budget to cease funding the COAG Reform Council after 30 June 2014.

As the Chair of the Council of Australian Governments, I wish to thank you for your commitment as a member of the Council since your appointment in 2008.

I appreciate the expertise and experience you have brought to this role and for the advice and guidance the Council has provided to all governments.

On behalf of First Ministers, I wish you all the best for your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely



1 2 MAY 2014

Mr John Langoulant COAG Reform Council GPO Box 7015 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Langoulant

I write to advise that my Government has taken a decision in the 2014-15 Budget to cease funding the COAG Reform Council after 30 June 2014.

As the Chair of the Council of Australian Governments, I wish to thank you for your commitment as a member of the Council since your appointment in 2007.

I appreciate the expertise and experience you have brought to this role and for the advice and guidance the Council has provided to all governments.

On behalf of First Ministers, I wish you all the best for your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely



12 MAY 2014

Ms Sue Middleton COAG Reform Council GPO Box 7015 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Middleton

I write to advise that my Government has taken a decision in the 2014-15 Budget to cease funding the COAG Reform Council after 30 June 2014.

As the Chair of the Council of Australian Governments, I wish to thank you for your commitment as a member of the Council since your appointment in 2012.

I appreciate the expertise you have brought to this role, especially your regional and remote experience, and for the advice and guidance the Council has provided to all governments.

On behalf of First Ministers, I wish you all the best for your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely



PRIME MINISTER

Reference: B14/1327

1 2 MAY 2014

Dr Kerry Schott COAG Reform Council GPO Box 7015 SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Dr Schott

I write to advise that my Government has taken a decision in the 2014-15 Budget to cease funding the COAG Reform Council after 30 June 2014.

As the Chair of the Council of Australian Governments, I wish to thank you for your commitment as a member of the Council since your appointment in 2013.

I appreciate the expertise and experience you have brought to this role and for the advice and guidance the Council has provided to all governments.

On behalf of First Ministers, I wish you all the best for your future endeavours.

Yours sincerely